
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 
DIRECTORATE OF HEALTH SERVICES 

NOTIFICATION 
Imphal, the 29th October, 2024 

No.104/1 /2024-DHS: It is informed to all that there shall be no Stray Vacancy Round of 

counselling for State Government nomination for admission to MBBS, BDS & BASLP 

courses 2024 for there are no vacant seats as reported by the various Medical and Dental 

Colleges/Institutes. 

Copy to:-

(Dr. O. Sanahanbi Devi) 

Director of Health Services, Manipur 

1. P. S. to the Hon' ble Minister (Health & FW), Manipur 
2. All members of the Selection Board 
3. Notice Board. 
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